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We are excited to see you for our Back to School Night. Back to School Night is for ​parents                   
only​. We will have Open House for children and parents on May 2. Please make child care                 
arrangements so that teachers are able to direct the presentations to parents. 
 
Presentations will be held at the following times: 
 
6:00 – 6:30 Welcome in the Gymnasium 
6:30 – 7:15 Session 1 for All Grade Levels – in Classrooms 
7:15 – 8:00 Session 2 for All Grade Levels – in Classrooms 
 
Parents may choose which grade level session to attend as both sessions will be the same. 
The following teachers will also be available during sessions 1 & 2. They are available for a 
drop-in. No formal presentations will occur. 
 

Intervention Specialists – Mrs. Stively, Mrs. George, Ms. Weaver 
LEAP – Mr. Balsbaugh 
ESL – Mrs. Packer 
Art – Mrs. Casella 
Music – Mrs. Lefever 
Physical Education – Mrs. Post 
Librarian – Miss Fry 
Speech & Language – Ms. Lichty 
Reading Specialists – Mrs. Craig & Mrs. McFadden 

 
The purpose of our Back to School Night is to give teachers an opportunity to discuss the                 
curriculum and answer questions parents may have about class procedures and           
expectations. ​If you have questions concerning your child’s progress, we ask that you             
make an appointment to meet with the teacher at another time. ​By doing this, you can                
have a private conference rather than discussing your child in front of other parents. 
 

We look forward to seeing you! 


